
April 7, 2016 

The Honorable Stephen G. Burns 
Chairman 

Mary Fallin 
Governor 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Mail Stop 0-16G4 

Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Dear Chairman Burns: 

Thank you for your correspondence dated March 31, 2016, asking that I appoint a State Liaison Officer (SLO) to 
the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC). 

This letter will serve as notification that I am reappointing Mike Broderick as the SLO to the NRC for the state of 

Oklahoma. Mr. Broderick is the Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality's Environmental Program 

Manager of the Radiation Management Section. He is in a position that affords him communication with my 

office and other state agencies in order to convey important and time-sensitive information provided by the 

NRC. Mr. Broderick is also able to keep your agency apprised of important regulatory, legislative and public 

interest issues as they occur within our state. 

As SLO, Mr. Broderick will also function as my state employee representative, pursuant to § 73.59(e) of your 

regulations, for receipt of Safeguards Information (SGI) and Safeguards Information-Modified Handling (SGl-M) 

transmitted by the NRC. He has been informed of the protection requirements for SGI and SGl-M and will 

establish the controls necessary to maintain compliance with § 73.21 through § 73.23 of your regulations. His 

agency possesses the necessary physical protection resources for properly storing SGI and SGl-M. 

I look forward to the continuation of meaningful communication between the NRC and the state of Oklahoma 
through the efforts of Mike Broderick and your regional state liaison officer. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Fallin 

Governor 

cc: Mike Broderick, ODEQ 

William A. Maier 

Regional State Liaison Officer 

USNRC Region IV 

1600 E. Lamar Blvd. 

Arlington, TX 76011-4511 

bill.maier@nrc.gov 

Lauren K. Gibson, Chief 

Federal, State and Tribal Liaison Branch 

Mail Stop T-8A23 

USN RC 

Washington, DC 20555 

lauren.gibson@nrc.gov 
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Office of the Governor 
State Capitol Building 

2300 North Lincoln Boulevard, Suite 212 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73105 
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THE HONORABLE STEPHEN G BURNS 

CHAIRMAN 

US NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

MAIL STOP 0-16G4 
WASHINGTON DC 20555-0001 

FIF.'.ST··CL/!..SS f.:1/l.IL 
/\UTO 

ZIP 73i 11 
041 L '12202?95 

t.:,~~~~\.'1>~ c. ~'5'5':> l ii 11fI 1l 1{ 1 •( ll 1Jll If•' 1 •f al I' fl' II l1f 11l1 1f Jlf irf IJJ Ji ••(I •I JJI 


